
WEST GROVE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

August 30, 2017 
________________________________________________________________________ 

 
The Regular Meeting of the West Grove Borough Council was held on 

Wednesday, August 30, 2017, in the West Grove Borough Municipal Building.  The 
President, Mr. Johnson, called the meeting to order at 7:31 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL: Mr. Mark Johnson, President 
   Mr. Christopher Freese 
   Mr. Michael Ranieri  
   Mr. Clyde Jacobs 
   Mr. Richard Turkington 
   Mr. Gregory McCummings, Secretary 
 
MINUTES: 
August 2, 2017:  Mr. Prosser moved and Mr. Jacobs seconded to approve the minutes of 
the August 2, 2017 Borough Council Meeting. 
       Motion Passed  
 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT: 
Mr. Turkington moved and Mr. Freese seconded to approve the August Financial Report. 
       Motion Passed 
 
TRANSFERS: 
Mr. Turkington moved and Mr. Ranieri seconded to approve the September transfers. 

     Motion Passed 
 
BILLS: 
Mr. Prosser moved and Mr. Turkington seconded to approve the August bills.    
       Motion Passed  
 
VISITORS: 

 No visitors provided any updates. 
            
                                                                                                                                                                                                                
FINANCE: 

 Discussion was held regarding the current consumption rates of single EDU 
locations throughout the Borough.  Reporting was provided showing 42 locations 
that used 25,000 gallons of water or more in the 3rd quarter of 2017.  Council 
requested the Borough Manager to follow up with our Engineering team to 
determine the current value of an EDU. 

 The following statistics were provided by Hanover: 




